VANADIUM CORPORATION OF AMERICA V.,

FRED A BRINKER
s DURANGO, COLORADD

WESTUAN DiviSON

August 11, 1961

LER: ND

Mr. J. C. Delaney, Chief

Nuclear Materials Branch

Division of Licensing and Regulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D, C,

Subject: License ‘pplication for Naturita

Concentrator (Upgrader), Naturita,
Colorado.

Dear Mr. Delaney:
We are enclosing three additional copies of our enclosures referred

to in our letter of August 7, 1961 and our letter of August 8, 1961,

Very truly yours,

Tl Bl

Fred A. Brinker
Ceneral Manager Western Div,
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